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Dear Council,

I write in support of residents of the Lidcombe area who have been informed of Cumberland
Council currently assessing an application to build a large waste transfer station in Lidcombe,
at 109A Church St.

This is located next to residents.

This is preposterous and | would support the residents any day against having such a waste
transfer station located so close to Residents. Imagine the amount of odour for the president
in the area. There are schools and aged care facilities and many many elderly residents whom |
know reside in that area. What an unpleasant site and thought it would be to be next to such
an odorous tip.

Imagine how much money people have saved and build their homes in these areas and how
much their houses would be depreciated because of this proposal. It is simply unfair and
unjust to put such a station in an area that is festering with Residents of all ages who are
building their lives.

I vehemently oppose this construction being in this area.

YOU MUST INCLUDE:

Stay Safe and Smile..
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